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May 17, 2024  

Invitation to the lecturer survey: AI in higher education

Dear colleagues,

Since the beginning of 2023 at the latest, the topic of artificial intelligence (AI) has
been present in German universities through ChatGPT. This technology has a
significant impact on teaching, studies and examinations. Even beyond ChatGPT, AI
is shaping our everyday lives, learning, teaching and research at university and the
world of work as a whole.

In the KI-Campus 2.0 HU Berlin project, we are investigating whether and how AI
can be (increasingly) integrated into regular teaching at our university. This involves
both imparting knowledge about AI and promoting skills in dealing with AI. Your
perspectives as teachers at Humboldt-Universität are of crucial importance here. We
would therefore like to invite you to take part in a survey of teaching staff on the
topic of AI in higher education.

We would like to use the survey to find out more about the following topics:

Attitudes and behaviour towards AI in higher education

Use of AI in research and teaching

AI-related competences

Curricular anchoring of AI

Needs

Participation in the survey takes approx. 15 to 20 minutes and your answers are
anonymous. Your feedback will help to drive forward the continuous development of
teaching at our university.

Take part in the survey
Access the survey

The survey is being conducted by the Quality Management Office as part of the AI
Campus 2.0 HU Berlin project in collaboration with the AI-SKILLS project. If you
have any questions or feedback on the survey, please contact the Quality
Management Office at befragung-qm@hu-berlin.de

Thank you very much for your participation.

 

 

 

 

Click here to unsubscribe.
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